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The Office of Community Oriented Policing Services 
(COPS Office) Collaborative Reform Initiative (CRI) 
program encompasses three programs offering expert 
services to state, local, territorial, and tribal law enforcement 
agencies, ranging in scope and complexity, at the voluntary 
request of agencies. The continuum of services is designed 
to build trust between law enforcement agencies and the 
communities they serve; improve operational efficiencies and 
effectiveness; enhance officer safety and wellness; and develop 
and disseminate evidence-based, promising, and innovative 
public safety practices.

CRI Awards

The 2024 CRI program funded projects related to the 
following subcategories:

�	Organizational Assessment

�	Critical Response

�	Collaborative Reform Initiative Technical Assistance 
Center (CRI-TAC) 

The full listing of awarded projects is located on the COPS 
Office website at https://cops.usdoj.gov/cri.

Funding Provisions

Provisions include the following:

�	In FY 2024, the COPS Office awarded $7,499,289 
million under the CRI program.

�	Generally, the CRI program was open to for-profit 
(commercial) organizations, nonprofit organization, 
and institutions of higher education. Categories and 
subcategories had individual eligibility criteria. Accepted 
proposals were responsive to the solicitations.

      Contact the COPS Office

For more information about the COPS Office Collaborative 
Reform Initiative program, please contact the COPS Office 
Response Center at AskCOPSRC@usdoj.gov or visit the 
COPS Office website at https://cops.usdoj.gov.
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